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11-May-18

Dear Ms Warren,

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION – RESPONSE TO REQUEST

We regret that we have been unable to provide the information within the 20 day
deadline.

Rest assured that every effort is being made to provide the information and we
shall endeavour to respond to you as soon as possible.

Your request is currently with the service area, we will contact the service area
to remind them of the request and provide it to you as soon as it is available.

In the meantime, please accept our sincere apologies and please contact the
relevant case officer – Christine Paciorek, should you wish to discuss this
matter further.

We wish to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience.

Our main contact details are:

The Information Management Team
Durham County Council
Assistant Chief Executive’s Office
Room 4/143-148
County Hall
Durham
DH1 5UF
Tel: 03000 268038
Email: foi@durham.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

The Information Management Team


